
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Public Works Maintenance Division  ∙  555 Santa Clara Street  ∙  Vallejo  ∙  CA  ∙   94590  ∙  707.648.4370 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

MARINA DREDGING TO BEGIN AUGUST 2016 

JULY 12, 2016 

 

 

Dredging operations will begin at the Vallejo Municipal Marina the week of August 1, 2016 and 

may continue through October 2016, depending on the speed of the dredging contractors. 

 

All vessels in the dredge area must relocate. If you have not already been contacted by Marina 

staff, please contact the Marina Office at (707) 648-4370 in order to coordinate your temporary slip 

assignment. Vessels must be moved prior to Monday, July 25, 2016.   

 

The following slips are in the dredge area: 

 

J dock: J019-J133, J152 (including end ties; excluding JOP1) 

K dock: end ties in fairway only 

I dock: I025-I028  

 

Any vessel not moved by Monday, July 25, 2016, will be towed at the berther’s expense. The 

$200.00 towing fee will be added to the next month’s billing cycle. 

 

In addition, vessels in slips I025 through I092 will not be accessible for approximately one 

week. Berthers will be notified before work in this area begins. During this time, power will be 

disconnected to the slips. Should your vessel need power to keep bilge pumps running, please 

contact the office for a temporary slip assignment by Friday, July 22, 2016. 

 

The hours of dredge operations are 6:00 a.m. through 6:00 p.m., Monday through Sunday. 

 

Please contact the Marina Office at (707) 648-4370 for any questions. We apologize for any 

inconvenience and thank you for your patience and understanding during dredging operations. 
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